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The Greyhound Welfare & Integrity Commission needs to be empowered to enforce
greyhound welfare in the NSW greyhound racing industry.

The NSW greyhound industry has shown time and time again that they are unable or
unwilling to execute the kind of oversight required to regulate the industry and ensure the
welfare of the animals. They have been supplied with multiple opportunities to self-regulate
which has failed miserably resulting in the terrible and unnecessary suffering of the animals
abused by this industry.

A marker of living in a civilised society is protection of those that are unable to protect
themselves. These animals need protection immediately.





